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Conference Information 
 
The congress of the International Society for Eighteenth Century Studies with the title 
Antiquity and the Shaping of the Future in the Age of Enlightenment is holding in Rome on 
3th – 7 th of July, 2023 (see https://isecs-roma2023.net). 
 
Some members will participate at the following program: 

• Ulrike Tischler-Hofer, Greta Miron and Harald Heppner at the Round Table (on 
French/Italian, 3th of July) 
Changements urbains dans les zones périphériques: Une comparaison 
interrégionale sur le long dix-huitième siècle/Cambiamenti urbani nelle aree 
periferiche: Un confronto interregionale nel lungo Settecento. 
 

• Dragana Grbić, Olga Katsiardi-Hering and Greta Miron at the Panel (on English, 4th of 
July) 
Antiquity in Southeastern Europe during the long Eighteenth Century  
 

• Kirila Atanasova, Maria Barămova and Ivan Părvev at the Panel 
Travelling East 

 
 
The international conference to “The beginning of the secularisation in Europe’s Southeast” 
will be held on 30th of May – 2d of June, 2024 (The call was sent out with Newsletter 2/2023). 
The provisory program will be published with Newsletter 4/2023 (October). 
 

Publications 
The book with collected studies on “Towns and Change in the Danube-Carpathian area in 
the long 18th century” (ed. by Mathias Beer, Harald Heppner and Ulrike Tischler-Hofer) has 
been published at the Edition House Peter Lang. This book contains the articles from two 
conferences in the year 2021, partly organized by SOG18. 
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